
 

 

      Key Stage 3 News Bulletin 

Autumn 2 2023 

Year 7 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

 

       7A                        7B                7C                          7D               7E                                7F 

  

 

 

 

 

   Head of Year Award        Head Teacher’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Karim 

 

 

Sead 

 

 

Faizah 

 

 

An Xin 

 

 

David 

 

 

Ada 

George 

7F  

Jesse 

7C 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This has been a long and busy half term but this one marks the end of a successful term of secondary 

school for year 7. There has been plenty to celebrate and teachers of year 7 are full of praise for their 

student’s enthusiasm and hard work-some of which was displayed in our Celebration Assembly on 

Friday 15 December.  

Earlier in the half term, we celebrated those who received no behaviour or late points with a pizza 
party during lunch time. Those students who received no behaviour or late points this half term will 
be rewarded for their efforts in the Spring Term. I’d like to take this opportunity to wish year 7 and 
their families a wonderful Christmas break which is peaceful and restful.  

Miss C George 

Head of Year 7 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we reach the end of 2023 it is nice to reflect on how far year 8 have come since their first day at FBS. 
This half term students have been enjoying their Winter Concert with a Back to the 80s Theme. Others      
having been part of the football team playing in matches with other schools or taking part in a whole 
host of extra curricular activities. Please encourage your child to look at the extra curricular timetable if 
they have not joined a club or if they are looking for something more indoors based during the cold 
Spring Term!  

Once again we have much to celebrate as so many year 8 students are excelling in their  lessons which 
you can see in the bronze, silver, gold and platinum points, the Form Tutor, Head of Year and Head 
Teacher awards, as well as the high achievers. 

Lastly I would like to wish all year 8 students, parents/carers a very lovely holiday and a happy New 
Year. 

Mrs Sacramento 

Head of Year 8 
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Year 8 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to everyone below who was nominated to be student of the half term by their Form Tutor.  

Student of the Half Term 

 

         8A                          8B                  8C                               8D                    8E                                8F 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  Head of Year Award          Head Teacher’s Award 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Armani 

 

 

Natalie 

 

 

Lai 

 

 

Charmel 

 

 

Hamza 

 

 

Yulia 

Leilani 

8B 
Ollie  
8D 
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Dear Parent/Carer 

What a year we have had, our year 9s have progressed from strength to strength showing amazing 
resilience and determination to Enjoy and Excel. 

Year 9 have been working really well this half term and it is lovely to see so many of them thinking 
about what they want to do in the future and working towards their goals.  

Students have been working on the winter performance and some have been playing in the football 
matches.  

Keep up the good work!  
  
Have a fantastic winter break! 
  
Ms H Kane 
Head of Year 9 
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Year 9 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to everyone below who was nominated to be student of the half term by their Form Tutor.  

Student of the Half Term  

 

       9A                        9B                 9C                            9D               9E                                 9F 

  

 

 

Head of Year Award     Head Teacher’s Award 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Salma 

 

 

Conor 

 

 

Khalia 

 

 

Jazlynn 

 

 

Ryon 

 

 

 

Andi 

Talia 

9D 
Jessica 

 9B 
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Reminders and notices 

Dates to Remember 

08 January   Staff Development Day 

    SEND Outcome Review Day 

09 January  First day of Spring Term 

12 February  Half Term 

Please click on the link for term dates: link 

For a more comprehensive list of dates, please visit the school website: www.friern.barnet.sch.uk 

Follow FBS on Twitter and Instagram 

 

Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website:  

Support for Mental Health and Wellbeing - Friern Barnet School -  

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for further  

information:  link 

https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/term-dates/
http://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/support-for-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools

